Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100
Tel. Nos.: (632) 97-66-26 to 36; (632) 97-70-41 to 43
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SEP 06 2000
DENR SPECIAL ORDER

NO. 2000 - S0

|

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING NFDO PERSONNEL TO ATTEND THE
SEMINAR-WORKSHOP OF THE ASSOCIATION OF
GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTANT OF THE PHILIPPINES
(AGAP), INC. TO BE HELD IN WATERFRONT HOTEL,
LAHUG, CEBU CITY ON OCTOBER 12-14, 2000

In the interest of the service and in support to the government’s action to
improve public management and delivery of public services, the following NFDO
personnel are hereby authorized to attend the three (3) day live-out seminar
workshop to be held at Waterfront Hotel, Off Salinas Drive, Lahug, Cebu City on
October 12-14, 2000.

Elvira Fungo-Samillano
Gilbert C. Castro

Pablo L. Carag, Jr.
Doribecca T. Flores
Emily N. Castillo

ObhwN~

A registration fee of P2,700.00 per participant to cover the cost of training
kits and other seminar materials during the duration of the seminar-workshop
shall be charged against the funds of the Forestry Sector Project, subject to the
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

This Order shall take effect on the herein specified dates.

ADRIANé B. {;\Vé,! Jﬂ, CESO i

istant Secretary for Management Services
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